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August 9, 2021 

 

Students and Parents: 

 
 
I will be sending out a weekly letter at the beginning of each marching band week with reminders and 
updates.  This one is week 0 and next week will be week 1 to coincide with the school weeks.  Please refer to 
this along with the most recent version of the season schedule, keep an eye on the Band App and REMIND, 
and also student emails and our band website for info as well. 
 
This week, we were to begin our weekly Tuesday and Thursday practices.  Unfortunately, we have had a 
positive case of COVID-19 in our band along with possible close contact exposures.  We think these 
exposures happened during our last week of camp.  Let me assure you that those considered “close 
contacts” have already been informed and all safety and quarantine protocols are already in place. 
 
As a result of this exposure and quarantine, we will not have our regular Tuesday and Thursday 
practices this week.  We will pick up with our regular season schedule and begin practices next week with 
the first one being Tuesday, August 17th. 
 
I will be sending out more information regarding the exposures last week and the current situation in the 
form of a letter from Mr. Dalton sometime this evening only to those that are considered close contacts.  This 
will be sent to the students’ emails.   
 
In the meantime, and in lieu of practice this week, I am asking all of our students to review what we learned 
at band camp on their own so that it will remain fresh in their minds.  It would be a shame for us to take a 
big step backwards considering all of the hard work and success shown at camp! 
  
As always, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
Mr. H 

 UPDATE! 

Week 0 
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